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March 2. 1920.

Dear Madam.-

I received this morning your letter

of the 28th ultimo, with certificate from Dr.

Constantin.

I am very sorry, indeed, to learn of

Mr. Tessier's serious illness, and I hope that the

operation to which you refer will be successful, and

that he will soon be restored to his usual health.

Yours very truly.

Demeau Ch

Deputy Superintendent General.

and Tessier,
Mrs. L

Pointe Blene, Que.

(R.G. 10, volume 5800)
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